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I'm horrified that the Plastic recycling factory is going ahead.  

So close to residence, schools, work places. Can a alternative site well away from the above I have just 
mentioned not be found . The Southern Highlands is such a beautiful part of country. There is so much vast land 
further south from Moss Vale. Please listen to the people of Moss Vale and the Southern Higlands 
 

 




